KFA 


Parents/Carers
The KFA have organised a surprise of a bouncy castle on Monday 15 July for the whole school to enjoy. Reception to year 5 will each be allocated a 20 minute time slot from 10 am. For safety reasons we will limit the number of children that are allowed on the castle. After lunch year 6 can enjoy it until 3 pm. 
The castle will be supervised by the KFA team and we will collect and return the children to class.
If you wish for your child to participate in this event please give your consent on ParentPay. Please be aware that if we haven’t received permission your child will not be allowed to take part. We cannot contact parents on the day to obtain permission.
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